
                                                                                                                 

CeHS Senior Dates To Know: 2016-2017 

Appointment Purpose Date Time Location 
 

Senior Yearbook 
Photos 

Students are photographed for the 
CeHS Yearbook at no charge if 
completed before 9/1/16.* 
Students may also schedule a 
photo session for the purchase of 
additional photo packages. 

Prior to 
September 1, 

2016 
after September 1, 
2016, a $15 sitting 

fee will be 
charged 

By 
appointment 
480-947-4467 

Cilento 
Photography 

4513 N. 
Scottsdale Rd. 
Scottsdale, AZ 

85251 

 
Guidance Senior 

Unit 
 

Counselors meet with all seniors 
re: graduation requirements, 
military and college visits, and 
scholarship information 

 
August 23-25 

 
7:30am-
2:20pm 

 
CeHS Library 

 
Graduation 

Orders 
 

Josten’s will take orders for: 
-Cap & gown - required 
-Graduation promo items:   
announcements, mugs, etc. - 
optional 

 
August 29-31 

(Nov. 1 & 2-make-
up date) 

 
Lunch periods 

 
CeHS 

Cafeteria 
Stage 

 
Final Yearbook 

Picture Day 

Any seniors that have not yet 
gotten their yearbook photo done, 
have a final chance to have it 
taken (Students are to dress in 
appropriate attire) 

 
Tuesday, 

November 1 

 
9:30 –  

10:30 AM 

 
CeHS 

Cafeteria 
Stage 

Senior 
Panoramic 

All seniors gather together for a 
class of 2017 group photo 

 
Tuesday, 

November 1 

 
9:00 AM 

 
CeHS Gym 

 
Graduation 

Order Family 
Night 

Josten’s will take orders for : 
-Cap & gown - required 
-Graduation promo items:   
announcements, mugs, etc. - 
optional 

 
Tuesday, 

November 1 

 
5:00pm-
7:00pm 

 
CeHS 

Cafeteria 
Stage 

 
Cap and Gown 

Picture Day 
 

Seniors that want the opportunity 
to have a photo taken in a cap and 
gown (cap & gown provided by 
Lifetouch) 

 
Tuesday, 

 February 28 

 
8:30 – 

1:00 PM 

CeHS 
Cafeteria 

Stage 

Graduation 
Announcement 

Delivery 

For students who ordered 
graduation announcements and 
memorabilia through Josten’s 

 
Wednesday, 

March 29 

 
Lunch Periods 

 
CeHS 

Bookstore 
Cap & Gown 

Delivery 
 
Cap & Gown delivery 

      Wednesday, 
March 29 

Lunch Periods CeHS 
Bookstore 

 
Graduation 

 
Seniors report at 12:00pm 

Thursday, 
May 25 

1:00PM University of 
Phoenix 
Stadium 

 

* Yearbook photos have a recommended dress code: Ladies: blouses or dresses (bare shoulders are   

not acceptable) and Gentlemen: long sleeve dress shirts with a tie. Seniors must be photographed in 

studio no later than October 15, 2016 (to appear in yearbook) 


